Compliance Filing

April 8,2014

Ms. Barcy McNeal, Secretary
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street

Columbus, OH 43215

Re: Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI; IN THE MATTER OF THE COMMISSIONS
INVESTIGATION INTO INTRASTATE CARRIER ACCESS REFORM
PURSUANT TO SENATE BILL 162

Dear Ms. McNeal,

This letter is filed on behalf of Unite Private Networks, LLC in response to the
Entry Order dated March 6, 2014 issued in the above referenced matter. Unite Private
Networks, LLC is registered in Ohio as a CLEC and provides data-only services to
business customers through long-term contracts. Unite Private Network, LLC does not
provide any services to residential customers and does not provide voice services. Unite
Private Networks, LLC has never filed a tariff in Ohio and does not charge for intrastate
carrier tratfic or intrastate carrier compensation rates. Therefore, for these reasons, Unite
Private Networks, LLC is not required to file a tarift as required in the Entry Order.

Please contact me via e-mail at matthew.vanhoesen(@upnllc.com or via telephone at
(816) 266-1639 should you have any questions regarding this filing.

Sincerely,
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Matthew Van Hoesen

PRIVATE NETWORK.

Unite Private Networ

Liberty, MO 6406
816.903.940
www.uniteprivatenetworks.co
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